
 
 
 

 

 

 

Thursday 9th March 2023 

 

 

 

Reception Children Reading at Home  
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

We are now more than halfway through the school year and we are so proud of the children for the continued 
effort they are putting into learning to read. They really are using lots of Grit power! Throughout the Reception 
year, we gradually introduce resources to support them.  
 
 

To help your child become a successful reader, it is essential for an adult to help them practise skills every day 
at home in a quiet space. Please include the below sheets in your regular reading time. 
 
 

Thank you for your support. A little bit of reading practice every day makes a big difference!  
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
Clare Morton  
Early Reading Lead  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


